
 

 

 

 

March 18, 2020 

 
 

The Board of Directors of the Wet'suwet'en Treaty Office/Office of the 
Wet'suwet'en has come to a consensus for the immediate shut down of the Office 
of the Wet'suwet'en public facilities until COVID-19 health threat passes 
commencing Friday, March 20, 2020.  
 
Staff will continue to work on a modified work at home schedule; we are seeking 
innovative ways to maintain communications with our members.    
 
We will continue to monitor COVID-19 and assess the closure in 2 weeks.  
 
We have cancelled all community and clan meetings during this period.   
 
The Board asks all staff and Wet’suwet’en members  to be diligent with your 
health and wellness during this difficult time, we encourage all to incorporate 
practices to slow the spread of this disease. In addition, they encourage everyone 
to practice social distancing but make efforts to check in with family, loved ones 
and elders. 
 
 
Debbie Pierre 
Executive Director 
Office of the Wet’suwet’en 


